
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  24th May 2024 

 

English 

This week the children have finished writing and editing 

their own version of Theseus and the Minotaur. The lan-

guage features they included in their independent writ-

ing and the imaginative descriptions they wrote of their 

mythical creatures have really impressed us. Next term 

we will begin a new unit based on a short Pixar film 

called ‘The Blue Umbrella’. 

 

.Maths 

This week our marvellous mathematicians have contin-

ued their learning about time. Using individual clocks, 

the children have practised telling the time to five 

minutes  and to the nearest minute.  To support them 

with their learning, the  children have also practised  

their number bonds to 60.  After half  term we will begin 

a unit about Shape. 

 

PSHRE 

This week the children have discussed how they can show 

their appreciation for their  friends and family. They 

have shared some lovely ideas and they really enjoyed 

making appreciation banners to show  who is special to 

them and why. 

     Star of the week  

            3Rashford       Mia                     3Moore:      Zainab                     3Wicks:      Evie 

Word of the Week:       appreciation 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 

 Monday 3rd June and Tuesday 4th June— 
INSET  

 

 Monday 17th June –Friday 21st June—Arts 
Week 

 

 Learning together week—w/c  24th June 
2024 

 

 3Moore  - Trip to the Ure Museum on 
25th June 

 3Rashford—Trip to the Ure Museum on 
3rd July 

 3Wicks—Trip to the Ure Museum on 9th 
July 

 

 Friday 5th July—Year 6 Summer Fayre 

 

 Wednesday 17th July –Sports Day 

 

 


